
 

 

      

        

 

      The Florida Lactation Consultant  

      Association presents its biennial   

      conference Earth Day 2018.  

      Register today! 

 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

The Florida Lactation Consultant Association is comprised of healthcare professionals dedicated 

to the protection and promotion of human lactation. As such, we are pleased to offer continuing 

education opportunities which appeal to lactation consultants, registered nurses, therapists, 

physicians and other providers seeking to advance their knowledge and understanding of human 

lactation. You are invited to register for our biennial conference which will take place on Saturday, 

April 21, 2018.  

This one day conference, Breastmilk: A Sustainable Resource, will be held at Orlando Regional 

Medical Center in beautiful downtown Orlando, Florida. The central proximity permits conference 

attendance from across the state of Florida along with easy airport access for our southeastern 

United States attendees. 

With much anticipation for a successful event featuring timely topics such as maternal mental 

health plus mindful communication while sustaining the resource of breastmilk, we warmly 

welcome you to the FLCA Conference this April 21, 2018. Please visit www.flca.info using the 

2018 Conference tab to view featured speakers, conference agenda, suggested hotel 

accommodations and registration information.  

Warmly, 

Laene Keith, President  

Florida Lactation Consultant Association 

http://www.flca.info/

